
Thompson, Eric ~ FSIS 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Thompson, Eric- FSIS 
Monday, August 05, 2013 10:26 AM 
Gilmore, Keith - FSIS 

Cc: Engeljohn, Daniel - FSIS; Bane, Robert- FSIS; Cornett, Julie - FSIS; Kiecker, Paul - FSIS; Ganzel, 
David- FSIS 

Subject: Rains Natural Meats Gallatin MO, update 

Good Morning Dr. Gilmore, 
We received a voicemail from Mr. Rains through Dr. Clarkson over the weekend. Mr. Rains expressed his desire to end 

his application for equine slaughter. Dr. Clarkson followed up this morning and confirmed that Mr. Rains plans on ending his 
attempts to gain an equine grant of inspection. We asked him to please submit the request in writing and he agreed. Mr. Rains 
added that the MO DNR is willing to give him a permit to operate his lagoon for all species other than equine, and he plans to 
reopen under his "normal" grant and perform "normal" slaughter of other species. That is all. 

Eric Thompson 
Deputy District Manager 
United States Department of Agriculture 
Springdale District Office 
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Bldg B, Suite 201, Springdale, AR 72764 
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